
Heading The Expanded Periodic Meeting of Al Amal Association…. Sayyid Ammar
al-Hakim Calls for Adopting Service Policy among Its Members and Urges Them

to get Prepared for The Month Of Muharram

  

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, stressed the importance of

doing services among Al Amal Association members and the other associations of the Martyr of

the Niche Movement, calling on them to get prepared for the month of Muharram to convey

Hussein’s project to all people worldwide, and to increase the level of ambition in order to

reach the full project that defined itself, stressing the importance of the distinguished

attendance and taking the initiative.   

This came when his Eminence was heading the expanded periodic meeting of Al Amal Association,

in his office in Baghdad, Friday, October 24, 2014.

 

His Eminence stressed the importance of using the logic of the state and not that of power, and

taking care of female organizations. His Eminence pointed out that Al Amal Association must be

in the position of action and not emotions, warning of the odd victories that lead to laziness

and labor shortage, considering them as a double-edged sword. 

 

 

 

 


